
Bikeability 

Y5 have been learning how to stay safe when out on 
the road, in the local community, on their bikes. All of 

the children, who participated, achieved Level 2, 
which is the required standard. Instructors reported 

that the behaviour and attitude shown during the two 
day course was exemplary – well done Y5! 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

Parent Consultations 

During April, we will be holding parent consultations where 

you are welcome to come into school to discuss your 

child’s report. Appointments are available to book on 

MCAS now. 

Nursery and Reception – 31st March 

Y3 and 4 - 1st April 3:30pm – 6pm 

Y5 and 6 – 3rd April 3:30 – 6pm 

Owls and Penguins – 3rd April 3:30 – 6pm 

Parrots – 1st and 3rd April until 4:30 

Parking 

When collecting and dropping off children at the    
beginning and the end of the day, please avoid    
parking in front of the gates and the fobbing in       

system to Humberston Academy.  

Please arrive after 3:10pm to allow the children from 
Humberston Academy to leave the site safely. 

Sporting events 

The children continue to make us proud both in their     
attitude and achievement when representing Cloverfields 

in cricket, dance, cheerleading, tag rugby and cross   
country.  

Dolphin class have also enjoyed participating in an Active    
English session, where sporting activities were used to 
support children learning some key English knowledge. 

 

Uniform 

Thank you for ensuring the children are smartly 
dressed in their Cloverfields uniform. Black school 

shoes or black trainers need to be worn, by all       
children as part of their uniform. A change of        

footwear is required for PE. 

Red Nose Day 

We managed to raise £136 for Comic Relief.  

A huge thank you to you all for donations.  

Save the date! 

Due to the parking issues in the local area, we have     

decided to hold KS1 and KS2 Sports Days at King 

George V stadium this year.  

KS1 Sports Day will be the morning of Tuesday 10th 

June and KS2 Sports Day will be the morning of    

Wednesday 11th June.  

Parents will be welcome to come and spectate on 

both dates. Dates and times of nursery and           

Reception Sports Days will be confirmed shortly. 

Y3/4 Spring Singing – Tuesday 1st April. The morning   
performance will be at 9:10 and then a repeat                

performance will be at 1:45 in the afternoon. Tickets 
can be booked for £1 on MCAS. 

 

 

Reminder 

School closes for the Easter holidays on the                          
10th April at 2:30pm.  

Please note there will be no after school club on this 
day.  

School reopens for all children on Tuesday 22nd April. 

Communication 

Clear communication with you is important to us. Please 
see the reverse of this newsletter for the provisional dates 
of events during the summer term so you can add them to 

your calendar. If there are any changes, we will let you 
know as soon as possible. 




